
October 10, 2023 – Carson Valley Photo Club Meeting Notes Meeting 
held at the Methodist Church, Gardnerville 
 
Attendees 
Joe Clements - Speaker 
Tom Monti 
Wendy Whyman 
Sherri McGee 
Dale Miller 
Susan Roaldson 
Robin Rowe 
Milly Seibel 
Don Seibel 
Andi Parson  
Scott Parson  

Joe Clements – guest speaker 

Joe provided a PowerPoint presentation on desert environments and plants. The photos were 
from the many beautiful desert destinations Joe has visited and showed many desert plants 
(some which thrive in Joe’s backyard as well). 

 
Club Business – The November meeting will be via Zoom.  The Board will meet on Oct 15 to 
discuss which positions the nominating committee should address.  Layout plans for next year 
and discuss the formation of a field trip committee.  The club needs photo contest judges and 
speakers for the coming year. 

 
October Photo Contest – Reflections 

 
Judge: Sandra Silva 
Sandra judged all the photos submitted and awarded the winners. 
Results: 
First place – Reflector Reflection, Stillwater Lake – Wendy Whyman 
Second place – From Jenny Lake Shore to the     Tetons – Connie Peters 
Third place – Blue Hour Reflections on the Snake 
River – Kimberly Burchiel 

 
Winners, please send a jpg to Nancy Hulsey full-resolution photos 
(nancyhulseyphoto@aol.com). 
And bring the print to Robin at Marty’s Appliance. Sandy will hang at library. 



Contest Reminders: 
Be careful of your photo being too large. The website can only take up to 25mb (which is large). 
Also, you must properly name your shot before uploading it into Dropbox. 

 
Remember we have a deadline for the photos, midnight of the Tuesday a week before the 
meeting. 

Thanks to those for participating! Next month’s contest (November) is Beautiful Leaves – 
Due November 7.  Flowers usually get all the love.  Let’s give leaves some love and share the 
beauty they provide. 

 
Reminder: Find these photos and past minutes on our website: 

https://www.carsonvalleyphotoclub.org/ under the Members Only link at the top of the page. 

The password is Pictures. 

https://www.carsonvalleyphotoclub.org/
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